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MOTION
The General City Purposes (GCP) portion of the 2018-19 City Budget provides funds for 

Council Community Projects in various Council Districts.

The Bureau of Engineering is assisting the Bureau of Sanitation in coordinating design and 
implementation of the street improvements along Tujunga Avenue, Strathem Street, and Fair 
Avenue, needed for the Rory M. Shaw Wetlands Park project. This effort is of special benefit for 
the residents of the City and for CD-6 and deserves financial assistance from the City.

Sufficient funds are available in the “Rory Shaw Park" portion of the Council Community 
Projects line item in the GCP portion of the 2018-19 budget for this purpose.

I THEREFORE MOVE that $1,200,000 in the "Rory Shaw Park" portion of the Council 
Community Projects line item in the General City Purposes Fund No. 100-56 be transferred / 
appropriated to a new Account entitled “Tujunga/Strathem/Fair Street/Sidewalk Project, ” in the 
Capital Improvement Expenditure Program Fund No. 100-54, to fund the street improvements 
around the Rory M. Shaw Wetland Park in Council District 6.

I FURTHER MOVE that the Bureau ofEngineering be authorized to make any corrections, 
clarifications or revisions to the above instructions, including any new instructions, in order to 
effectuate the intent of this Motion, and including any corrections and changes to fund or account 
numbers; said corrections / clarifications / changes may be made orally, electronically or by any 
other means.
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